From: Diana Dufour-Zand < DDufour-Zand@missioncsc.org >

**Sent:** Friday, May 16, 2025 11:27 AM

Subject: Celebrating 30 Years of Impact at Mission Community Skills Centre Society

Dear Team and Esteemed Board Members,

Today marks a remarkable milestone in our journey — **30 years ago**, **on May 17, 1995**, **Mission Community Skills Centre Society was officially incorporated**. Since that day, our organization has stood as a steadfast community-based resource, dedicated to helping people improve their employability through quality services and training — always guided by the needs and voices of our clients.

Over the past three decades, we've grown, adapted, and innovated in response to a changing world. But through it all, our mission has remained clear: to empower individuals, support inclusive communities, and strengthen our local economy through meaningful employment programs and opportunities.

This milestone belongs to every one of you — our passionate staff, our dedicated Board of Directors, and all those who have contributed their time, expertise, and heart to this work. Together, we've helped thousands of individuals realize their potential, take bold steps forward, and create better futures for themselves and their families.

Thank you for being part of this incredible legacy. As we celebrate this 30-year mark, may it serve as both a reflection of how far we've come and an inspiration for all the impact yet to come.

With appreciation,

Diana Dufour-Zand, CPHR Manager of Employment Programs and Human Resources Mission Community Skills Centre Society

Unit # 103 – 5844 Glover Rd. Langley, BC V3A 4H9

Email: ddufour-zand@missioncsc.org

Tel: 604-427-1991 www.missioncsc.org

